Central United Methodist Church
A Reconciling Congregation

Organized 1810—Incorporated 1822—Sanctuary completed 1867

Announcements, May 25, 2025

CENTRAL EVENTS / CALENDAR

Sunday, May 25th, Tigers Game, 11:35 a.m.

Sunday, May 25th, Going Deeper Sermon Discussion, 11:45 a.m.
Sunday, May 25th, Guest Musician, Derek Han, Cellist

Monday, May 26th, Memorial Day, NOAH & Central Church Closed.
Monday, May 26th, Tigers Game, 1:10 p.m.

Tuesday, May 27th, Tigers Game, 6:40 p.m.

Wednesday, May 28th, Choir Rehearsal, 7:00—9:00 p.m.
Wednesday, May 28th, Tigers Game, 1:10 p.m.

Sunday, June 1st, Music Sunday

Sunday, June 1st, First Sunday Fellowship

Faith Book Club [ ]

Currently Reading: Who is Government?: oy
Y MICHAEL
The Untold Story of Public Service by LEWIS
Michael Lewis Next Meeting: Wednesday, May 28
Noon-2pm

NURTURING & CIRCLE
OF CARE

The following people are in assisted living, confined to their homes or institution, are ill,
or in need of special prayers:

Faith Carpenter Donald Crawford Dia Pearce Christina Graham
Gloria Hall-White Naomi Mason Susan Wabeke
Charles & Josefina Ford

PASTORAL CARE

*If you know of a Pastoral Care issue please contact the church
office, 313-965-5422, or revpaul@centralumchurchdetroit.org




+ Pride 2025
+ & Central UMIC

Motor City Pride is on June 7" & 8", and
Central UMC will be continuing our

involvement this year. We will be marching in
the parade and staffing a booth at the

festival on Hart Plaza.

We need volunteers to staff the booth, rsvps
for marching, and monetary donations to
support our participation. Last year it cost us

a bit over $1,300 for rentals and supplies, so

any amount you can donate would be
appreciated. You can donate through the

church’s PayPal Giving Fund account here:

Please use the sign up sheets +
on the welcome table or +

contact Deaconess Anne if you

want to be involved

May Birthdays
2nd—Dave Wilson 2nd—Christine Yancy 7th—Jarret Schlaff
9th—Elise Hess Kirtley 11th—Gary L. Zundel 23rd—Susan Sutorka
30th—Carl Gretzinger
Greeters Ushers
Tom Robinson Inez Torbert
Ruth Biersdorf Mollika Biernat
Jay Biernat

Summer Pickup Choir is Returning!
The dates are July 13th and August 24th. This is an opportunity for everyone that likes to sing
to help provide music for these two Sunday services. No experience necessary! An easy
anthem that can be learned in one short rehearsal (starting at 9:30) before service will be done.
I hope to see not just our regular choir members but some new faces and voices to join in the
fun. Maggie Reese, Director of Music




